
 

Graham King – A Flower Arranging Demonstration 
“All that Glistens” 

8th November 2023 – Doors Open 12.30pm 
(this is NOT an Open Meeting) 

We are a friendly group always looking for new members. We meet on the 
second Wednesday of every month except in August and December at St 
Peter’s Church Hall, High Street, Limpsfield, Surrey RH8 0DG. 

Doors open at 12.30pm and demonstrations/talks start at 1pm.  We also 
hold regular workshops. 

Tea and coffee is served before the meeting.  

At the end of the demonstration there is a raffle where you can win one of 
the stunning arrangements! We also have a Sales Table selling a range of 
flower arranging accessories as well as a second-hand book stall.  

The demonstrations usually finish between 2.30pm and 3.00pm.  

Come along as a visitor, you would be most welcome. Your first visit is free 
(except for Open Meetings). 


